
 
 

 

12 August 2014 
 
By Email 
 
Dear Applicant 
  
Prepared or preserved tomatoes from Italy 
  
As you will be aware, the Anti-Dumping Review Panel in this matter has requested a re-investigation 
by the Anti-Dumping Commission. The Panel has been informed by the Commission that a number of 
parties have raised with it, whether or not there will be an opportunity to make further submissions to 
the Panel after the Commission reports to the Panel on its re-investigation. 
  
Should any party wish to raise a procedural issue regarding the review, please do so by contacting the 
Panel. This can be done by email to ADRP_support@customs.gov.au. 
  
With regard to the issue of further submissions in response to the re-investigation report by the 
Commission, the Panel notes that in previous reviews it has not been the practice to have further 
submissions after a re-investigation report is received. If any party considers that there should be 
further submissions, please contact the Panel, providing reasons why such further submissions should 
be allowed. It would assist the Panel if such reasons could address the relevant provisions of the 
legislation and specifically the regard which can be had by the Panel to any further submissions, given 
s.269ZZK(4) and s.269ZZK(4A) of the Customs Act. 
  
Given the further timetable for this review and, in particular, the requirement for the Panel to report to 
the Minister within 30 days of receipt of the re-investigation report, any approach to the Panel for 
further submissions, should be made no later than c.o.b. on Monday 18 August 2014. 
 
Yours truly 

 
Ms Joan Fitzhenry 
Panel Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
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